BCS Consultancy Specialist Group Chairman’s Report, 8th September 2016

The Consultancy Specialist Group participated in the organisation and presentatior
of 5 events between September 2015 and July 2016.

Most of these events were joint events with colleagues from the London branch of
the Institute of Consulting. The events were very well received and generally well
attended. The themes this year were about human factors and consultancy skills.

Attendance figures were good with an average of almost 80% of places taken.

My thanks to colleagues from Institute of Consulting and the Consultancy SG
Committee whose hard work went into staging these events.

Last but not least, | would personally like to thank all the staff of the BCS who help
support these events so very well and to my colleagues and fellow committee
members without whose help we could not have produced the successes we have

Kind regards and best wishes

John McGarvey Facs citp
Chair, Consultancy SG 08.09.16



